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A Note from the Principals 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Library Update 
Thank you, thank you, and thank you! With your support of our annual Book Fair, we purchased nearly $3,000 
worth of new books for our libraries!  
 
Re-Enrollment 
It’s time to re-enroll your child for the next academic year. $50 of the $150 registration fee will be applied to 
next year’s tuition if re-enrollment is completed by 2/28. 
 
Financial Aid 
Don’t miss out on this opportunity for tuition assistance.  If you have any questions, please direct these to Mrs. 
Susan Weed (susan.weed@hfrcs.org) or Mrs. Andrea Pendle (andrea.pendle@hfrcs.org).  The application pro-
cess is on the website – click the Parents tab. 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day! 
While the Church today celebrates the Feast of Sts. Cyril and Methodius, it was once the feast day of St. Valen-
tine.  It was likely that there were at least two St. Valentines, a Roman priest and a bishop in the early church, 
both of whom were martyred. Much of what we know about them is mostly legend, which is why the Church no 
longer honors St. Valentine on this day. Red, the liturgical color for martyrs, was used on St. Valentine’s Day to 
represent blood spilled for the Faith. How these martyred saints came to be associated with romantic love is 
not entirely clear, but it may be related to customs associated with the Roman celebration of Lupercalia, a festi-
val of purification and fertility, which fell in the middle of February. The sending of valentines (prayer cards) 
and gifts of candies and flowers is rooted Catholic practices of old, when Catholics honored a person on their 
saint’s or name day. 
 
Camp Spirit 
Information on Camp Spirit, Holy Family’s summer camp for children ages 3-12, is available on the website un-

der the Parents tab/Forms. 

Mrs. Robinson                                                                                                         Mrs. Haggerty 
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February 17  -  No School—Teacher In-
Service 
February 20— No School President’s Day 
February 24— 2nd Grade Field Trip 
February 28— $1 Mardis Gras Dress Down 
                   Day to support the Auction 

March 1—Ash Wednesday, Mass at 9:30AM 
March 10—End of 2nd Trimester 
March 13—Faculty Retreat—NO SCHOOL 
March 17—St. Patrick’s Day, Report Cards 
March 20-27—Terra Nova Testing 
March 25—  Terra Nova Make Up Day 
 

 

To Learn More about these topics go to 
hfrcs.org  

and Click on the Student & Parents Page  
and go to Forms 

Globetrotters Order Form 
Pretzel Order Form 
Scrip Order Forms 
Fund Raisers 
Farm to Families 
Home & School Calendar 
Sign Language Registration Form 
Auction forms 
Annie Ticket forms 

Have an item for the newsletter?   
Email your information to: 

Kara Haggerty—kara.haggerty@hfrcs.org 
by noon on Monday. 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Pretzel order forms are 
on the website under 

“Forms” 
 

Pretzel orders are due by 
March 3rd! 

hfrcs.org


CYO News 
  
Holy Family Regional CYO 
Track season will soon be 
starting in March. Below is 
the on-line track registration 
that is available on the HF 
CYO website. HFRCYO.ORG 

 The HF CYO has an Open position available for 
Head Track Coach. We are in NEED of VOLUN-
TEERS in order for the track program to continue.  
If interested, please contact Helen Vlassenko 
at thvlassenko@comcast.net 

To the following students who were selected through audition to participate in 
The Archdiocesan Music Groups! 
6th—8th Grade Honor Band 
Emily Jackson & Jessica Kelly 
  
4th & 5th Grade Festival Band 
Brianna McFadden 
  
7th & 8th Grade Honor Chorus 
Vivienne Fanning 
Isabella Lucano 
  
Show Choir 
Isabella Lucano 
  
4th –6th Grade Festival Chorus 
CJ Czafit 
Olivia Lucano 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Isabella Lucano 
 

who was awarded an  
Honor Academic Scholarship  

for 4 years to Nazareth Academy High School! 
Congratulations, Isabella! 

Ticket Order forms are now on our website!!! 
 

Performances are: 
Friday, March 3 at 7:00 P.M. 

Saturday, March 4 at 2:00 P.M. 
 

Performances are at Conwell-Egan High School 
 

Reserved Seats are $10/ticket 
General Admission $6/ticket 

 
All order forms are due by February 28 

No orders will be taken after this date. 

http://hfrcyo.org/
mailto:thvlassenko@comcast.net


IT’S AUCTION TIME! 
Our biggest fundraiser of the school year is upon us! 

 

Grab your friends and come out to the 7th Annual HFRCS Auction—
Mardis Gras! 

 
April 1, 2017 at the Cabrini gym  

Preview Night, March 31st 
 

Tickets are $30pp and include: Dinner, beer/wine, and soda 
 

Reserve your table of 10 today! 
 

Send in an envelope to school marked 
“Auction tickets” 

 
Tickets are also for sale at both Queen of the Universe and St. Frances 

Cabrini rectories! 
 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!!! 
Check out our volunteer flyer on the school website! 

 
Your support ensures a successful event! 

 



 

Amy Naylor, President         Colleen Meehan, Vice President          April Borman, Secretary        Tina Patitucci, Treasurer    
Amynaylor601@gmail.com        Colleen.meehan01@yahoo.com           agordon82@comcast.net        tinapat@live.com 

 

Home and School Association News and Updates 
******************************************************* 

                                                            
 

HOW WOULD YOU LIKE TO WIN A TABLE FOR YOU AND YOUR 
FRIENDS AT THIS YEAR’S AUCTION? 

 
We are holding a raffle and you could be the winner of a table for 10 at this 
year’s auction on April 1.  Raffle tickets are $10 each and the winner will be 
drawn on March 6th.  Send your money into school in an envelope marked 

“Auction Table Raffle”.  Don’t forget to include your name and contact 
information. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

Volunteers signups are happening now – see the AUCTION VOLUNTEER 

OPPORTUNITIES form under SCHOOL FORMS.  Any help you can give is 

appreciated – helping during school hours, night and weekend help or just a 

few hours during the event!!   

 
****************************************************** 

5th to 8th GRADE DANCE 
 

Mark your calendars for the dance at HFRCS on March 10. 
Checkout the SCHOOL FORMS section of the website for signing up and for the 

permission and rules form. 

HFRCS 7
TH

 ANNUAL  AUCTION  
MARDI GRAS - APRIL 1, 2017 

mailto:Amynaylor601@gmail.com
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Help our family tree grow! 

Re-enroll today! 
 
Are you a part of our family tree?  We are currently 
in our re-enrollment process.  As each student re-
enrolls for the coming school year, we will be adding 
their picture to our Holy Family tree, located on the 
bulletin board in the large hall!  We will also be giv-
ing each child a Holy Family pin which they can wear 
on their school uniform! 

Re-Enrollment Raffle! 
 

Congratulations to the Gallagher Family, winners 
of Week 2 of our Re-Enrollment raffle! 

 
The Gallagher’s won a $25 giftcard for re-

enrolling Patrick for next year! 
 

Next week’s prize is a $25 giftcard to Staples! 
 
 

Re-enroll to be entered! 
 

Who will be our lucky winner? 
 
 

 



St. Frances Cabrini Winter Luau! 
February 18th! 

For more information— 
 

http://saintfrancescabrini.net/2017/02/2017-sfc-
winter-luau/ 

 
 Saint Frances Cabrini Parish 

PRESENTS 

 

 

 

 
 

MR. JOHN SHRENK WILL BE THE MC! 
Doors open at 6:00 pm, Bingo begins at     

7:00 pm.  Ticket price includes 3 chances to 

win on 10 games of Bingo.  Purchase 10 or 

more tickets to reserve a table.   
 

50/50’s can be purchased at the event.   
 

Many Basket Raffles too! 
 

Saturday, February 25 
Monsignor Woods Hall 

St. Frances Cabrini Gymnasium, Fairless Hills 
 

 

BRING YOUR OWN  

SNACKS AND BYOB.   

 

Tickets only $25 
(if purchased in advance, $30 at the door) 

 
 

 
 

Tickets can be purchased at the SFC Rectory, any questions, please call 215-946-4040! 
 

Style and color of bags will vary and may not be 

the ones pictured. 

http://saintfrancescabrini.net/2017/02/2017-sfc-winter-luau/
http://saintfrancescabrini.net/2017/02/2017-sfc-winter-luau/

